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No more wasting our tax payer dollars on pushing thru anti gun laws that we have to 

appeal over and over. We have the right to bear arms! And most of us do it legally! 

This and other bills only hinder the law abiding and don’t stop the illegal gun 

trafficking coming over the border or stop thieves from stealing or buying guns 

illegally.  

Democrats, come together with Republicans for common sense laws! Stand for 

what’s right for a change! 


